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Georgetown University's Robert Emmett McDonough School of Business (https://msb.georgetown.edu) 

invites applications for a Non-tenure-track Visiting faculty position, within the Operations and Information 

Management (OPIM) Area.  Pending budget approval, the appointment would begin at the start of the Fall- 

semester 2016.  The appointment will be for one year with possibility of extension by an additional year. 

For qualified candidates: 

 

 Teaching will include a MBA course in Business Statistics and an undergraduate course in 

Operations Management 

 Candidate will also need to offer MBA electives based on his/her expertise  

 Candidates must have a Ph.D. in Business or related field. 

 

APPLICATION PROCEDURE 

 

All applications should be submitted electronically to: MSBOPIM-Visiting@georgetown.edu.  

Interested applicants should provide a cover letter, a curriculum vitae, a teaching statement, and the names 

and contact information for three references. The applicant’s teaching statement should provide evidence 

of ability to teach the core MBA Business Statistics and an undergraduate course in Operations 

Management. Additionally, the applicant’s teaching statement should describe several possible elective 

topics that could be offered in the MBA curriculum. 

   

The application deadline (for submitting all application materials, including reference letters) is April 1st, 

2016 or until the position is filled.   

 

ABOUT THE MCDONOUGH SCHOOL OF BUSINESS 

 

Located in Washington, D.C., Georgetown University’s McDonough School of Business offers 

unparalleled access to the world’s business, policy and thought leaders as well as a collegial environment 

for professional development. The school, which attracts faculty and students from around the world, is 

committed to developing principled leaders capable of making complex business decisions in a global 

environment and who are dedicated to serving both business and society. The school’s undergraduate, 

MBA, Executive MBA, and specialized programs provide solid grounding in all the core management 

disciplines, with an emphasis on the global, ethical and political environment of business. The school’s 

programs are consistently highly ranked, and the OPIM Area is actively involved in all these programs. 

Additional information regarding Georgetown University is available at (http://www.georgetown.edu) and 

http://msb.georgetown.edu. 

 

Georgetown University is an Equal Opportunity, Affirmative Action Employer fully dedicated to achieving a 

diverse faculty and staff.  All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply and will receive consideration for 

employment without regard to race, sex, sexual orientation, age, religion, national origin, marital status, veteran 

status, disability or other categories protected by law.  
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